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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission C
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SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit No. 3 k/l/ g
Special Nuclear Material License Application
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REFERENCE: Letter W3P82-1335 dated June 1, 1982 493

*#ISectiary QDear Sir:
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In the above referenced letter we wrote to formally notify you that our fuel
receipt had been delayed until November, 1982. We also requested that the
special nuclear material license be in effect from November 8, 1982 until an
operating license was received.

This letter is to formally notify you that our fuel receipt date has again
been delayed. It has been delayed until January 31, 1983. Consequently,
the special nuclear material license for which we have applied is now
requested to be in effect from January 31, 1983 until an operating license
for Waterford 3 has been received.

If you have any questions concerning this, please feel free to contact us.

Yours very truly,
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